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Crack-sealing work on U.S. 70 began this week in 
Otero County 

 
COUNTY:  Otero County 
 
HIGHWAY:  U.S. 70  
 
CLOSEST CITY:  Tularosa 
 
START DATE:  Tuesday, December 11, 2012 
 
END DATE:  Sunday, December 16, 2012 
 
PROJECT:  The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be filling pavement 
cracks on U.S. 70 in Otero County near Tularosa. The $170,000 project will prolong the life of 
the highway.  All work is expected to be complete by the end of the week, weather permitting.  
 
WORK:  Other roads scheduled for crack-sealing work in Southern New Mexico include U.S. 
380, U.S. 82, U.S. 60, U.S. 54, N.M. 128, N.M. 48 and N.M. 205. 
 
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS:  U.S. 70 will have one lane open in each direction while work is 
taking place.  Hours of operation are from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., seven days a week.  Please 
drive safely through construction zones. 
 
For up-to-date information on this work, visit the NMDOT road advisory web site at 
nmroads.com or call 511.  

### 
 
CONTACT:  Jeffrey Anderson, NMDOT Project Manager at (575) 637-7811, or Manon Arnett, 
NMDOT District Two Public Information Officer at (575) 637-7200.  
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